
                                               

 THE Post script 

   

  

Senior Vice-Commander 
 

 

Comrades and Auxiliary members, 

 

It is a true honor to serve alongside you as the Sr Vice-Commander for the next year.   

This year we will focus on actively engaging the community to recruit new members to our 

Post. I ask all comrades to seek out and mentor qualifying candidates to join our 

organization.  We must educate them on the history of the VFW and encourage them join us in 

the arena of advocacy; together, we can keep the VFW great. 

 

See y’all around the post! 

 

 

Michael (Mike) Dean 
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Commander’s Comments 
Comrades, 
 

First, I would like to congratulate our new elected State Commander, Larry Sanders 

to be our leader for the next coming year 2023-2024, with his leadership, working 

together with our newly elected District 8 Commander, Cedrick Shells.  

Also, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for all the efforts and 

volunteers including our Post members, Auxiliary, Cooties and Motorcycle Group 

for making our Thursday night dinner a success. By working together with respect 

and dedication those are the keys for all our success stories.  

And lastly, looking forward to still serving our members for the next coming year. 

Always remember don’t complain if you can’t communicate.  

 

God Bless, 
       
 

Julio E. Martinez 
 

 



Junior Vice Commander 
 
 

I want to thank everyone for your vote of confidence. It's 

going to be a fantastic year. Let's take a moment to 

remember our disabled and homeless veterans and reflect 

on the sacrifices they made.   

Our trash off will take place in mid-August.   

More information forth coming.   

Have a safe and fun 4th of July. 
 
Rebecca Jackson 

Canteen Corner 
 

OPEN FOR LUNCH 

Monday-Friday 

11:00 AM -2:00 PM 

Saturday & Sunday 

11:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

___________________ 
 

Monday 
Meatloaf  

$3. Midori Sours 
 

Tuesday  
Hamburger Steak 

$3. Tequila Sunrise 
 

Wednesday 
Chicken Fried Steak 

$4. Humpday Tea 
 

Thursday 
Chicken Spaghetti 

$2. Well Highballs 
  

Friday 
Homemade Catfish 

$2.  Fireball Shots   
 

Daily lunch specials $10 + tax 

includes sides and may change 

due to availability. 
 

Kitchen Open Friday Nights 

at 7:00 PM - Closing 
 

 

 
 

Auxiliary  
 

Auxiliary Members, 

 

A new program year is off and running.  Anna has contacted all her program 

chairs and now we need to work together to make sure all our programs are a 

success. Anna will be attending District training in August, and she will be 

energized and ready to start the new year.  Please remember that all motions 

presented on the floor of our meeting are a majority rules decision and every 

active member has a vote.  Just because you do not agree with the outcome, I 

ask you to stand with the decision, not everyone is going to be happy with the 

decision.  We need to work together, not cause dissention among each other.  

Please remember why we are members of the VFW Auxiliary: as our Rituals 

state “Let us endeavor to so regulate our conduct that it will reflect credit to 

ourselves and bring honor to our organization.”  We are here to help and 

honor active and retired servicemen and their families. 

Thank you to everyone for all you do for the auxiliary. 

 

 

Darline Jurkis 

Sr. Vice President, Auxiliary 
 

Service Officer/Chaplain 
 

Temporary plates banned is law effective 2025 

VA in Pittsburgh Surgical safety net  

Watch for fraud VA employee  

 

Please let us know about members in the hospital or who have 

passed on. 

Leave a lot of happy tracks as you go down life’s road. 
 

Charlie Bowen  

  

 LAUNDRY CENTER 

SHOWERS & RESTROOM 
 

ACCEPTING ALL  

• VFW- AUX MEMBERS  

• ACTIVE DUTY 

• RETIRED VETERANS 

• SPONSORED VFW 

GUESTS 
 

 
 

 



 

  JULY 2023 

 

 



The VFW Post 6873 Bingo is on Facebook.  Please “Like” our page to find out Specials and Door Prize announcements. 
Prices and game schedules are subject to change. 

 

MONTH OF JULY ALL SESSIONS 66 CARD MACHINES $10 – PER SESSION 
Bingo Schedule: 

• Friday & Saturday Nite Time Bingo - Doors open at 8 PM, the first game starts at 10 PM.  $10 – 66 card 

machines.   

• Paper packs are $4.00, Specials are $2.00, and Double Actions are $1.00. 

 

 

Reminder:     
Kitchen will be open on Friday Nights (No outside food or drinks on Friday Nights Sessions).  Please, 

bring your own food and drink on Saturday nights. 

No children under 10 years old allowed in the bingo hall.  Children 10 thru 18 must be with their parents 

or guardians and must be playing bingo.  Parents will be responsible for their children’s behavior. No 

unattended children allowed in the parking lot and/or sitting in cars.  

  

Specials:  

  JULY 1st – 31ST        $10 – 66 CARD MACHINES PER SESSION. 

   JULY 4TH           INDEPENDENCE DAY DAUBERS FREE WHILE SUPPLIES LAST       
 
 

Monday – Friday  10:00 AM  -   3:00 PM 

Saturday & Sunday  12:00 PM  -   5:00 PM 

   Friday & Saturday Nights   8:00 PM  -  11:30 PM 

 

 
 

*Prices and game schedules are subject to change* 

 Martin D. Denson VFW Post 6873 

1049 Veterans Dr. 

Abilene, TX 79605 

Return Service Requested 

Phone :   (325) 692-0222 

Fax :        (325) 692-8244 

E-mail:     vfw6873@suddenlinkmail.com 

 

 

Important Events 

 

Independence Day 

Korean Armistice 

Trash Off 

 
Time and dates to be determined. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Taps 
 

Jay Swonger 
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